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DMI ]APAN Autumn 2018 -English -

What a year it has been for
Japan. The terrible floods in
Hiroshima and surrounding places,
the typhoon which hit Kinki on
Tuesday, and then the earthquake
in Hokkaido. Many lives have been
lost, and many more have suffered
so much damage and destruction.
It is always doubly hard for Deaf
people as communication is difficult
- especially in the dark. As you
read this letter and pray for DMI
worldwide, let’s also pray for Japan
and all the people affected by these
natural disasters.

Update from the Executive
Director, Neville Muir

In the Philippines our faithful
old jeepney has retired. For 18
years it has transported students,
staff members, visitors, rice, pigs
and who knows what, all over Bicol
and even as far as Davao in Mind-
anao. Our new Toyota HiAce, which
has just been donated, will provide
a more comfy ride and no doubt a
safer one too, but it does not have
all the character of the old jeep. No
sitting on the roof of the new one.
Everyone is so excited to have this
vehicle and we can now get from
place to place without being nearly

asphyxiated from leaking exhaust
fumes, or blown off the roof.

As peace has returned to certain
parts of Syria, a need for a vehicle
became more urgent. Nedal and
Fadi had a clapped out old Chinese
car, which did not matter much if
a shell hit it or not. The final straw
was when the hood flew off it while
driving in Damascus. An unbeliev-
able miracle occurred when a lady
in Japan (who also donated the van
for the Philippines) also donated
one for Syria. We now have a
beautiful shiny black Hyundai van.
[ am sure it won't stay that way
for long.

Bacolod Dormitory in
the Philippines

19 Deaf students are now
staying at the dormitory. They are
all good students and have won
academic or sporting awards! 3
students graduated from Senior
High School in April. 3 other stu-
dents worked on-the-job at a hotel
and restaurant for 180 hours. This
gives them experience to help find
jobs. Recent visitors from Australia
were the Illawarra Rotary and the
Cameron family. We thank them
very much for their generosity.

Muir School for the Deaf at Kalay
in Myanmar

The Myanmar government has
changed the grade numbers and
added a Kindergarten year; so
please don't be surprised if the
grade on your student’s sponsor-
ship card is lower than before! All
students have finished another year
of learning.

Several new children com-
menced their education in June
last year when the new school
year started. Sadly, some children
have been deafened by tropical
diseases like malaria and hepatitis.
Families living in isolated villages
cannot travel to doctors quickly.
The children often need high doses
of antibiotics and these can destroy
their hearing.

Christmas Cards

Some of our children in these
disadvantaged countries do not
know their actual birthdays! But
they do celebrate Christmas. So if
you would like to send a Christmas
card to your student please mail it
to our Japan office before Novem-
ber, and we will mail all the cards
to each school. Mail to:

Alayne Madore

20-615 Tokiwashimoda-cho

Ukyo-ku, Kyoto 616-8228



